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on may 19 1933 president franklin d roosevelt announced the appointment of arthur morgan 1879
1975 a water control engineer and college president from ohio as the chairman of the newly
created tennessee valley authority tva with the eyes of the nation focused on the reform and
recovery promised by the new deal morgan remained in the national spotlight for much of the 1930s
in this thoughtful biography aaron d purcell re assesses morgan s long life and career and
provides the first detailed account of his post tva activities as purcell demonstrates morgan
embraced an alternative types of progressive era reform that was rooted in nineteenth century
socialism an overlooked strain in american political thought purcell pinpoints morgan s reading
of edward bellamy s looking backward while a teenager as a watershed moment in the development of
his vision for building modern american society he recounts morgan s early successes as an
engineer budding progressive leader and educational reformer his presidency of antioch college
and his revolutionary but contentious tenure at the tva after his dismissal from the tva morgan
eventually published over a dozen books including a biography of bellamy while supporting
community building efforts across the globe morgan retained many of his late nineteenth century
beliefs including eugenics as part of his societal vision his authoritarian administrative style
and moral rigidity limited his ability of attract large numbers to his community based vision by
presenting morgan s life and career within the context of the larger social and cultural events
of his day this revealing biographical study offers new insight into the achievements and
motivations of an important but historically neglected american reformer book jacket the best
modern javascript is simple readable and predictable learn to write modern javascript not by
memorizing a list of new syntax but with practical examples of how syntax changes can make code
more expressive starting from variable declarations that communicate intention clearly see how
modern principles can improve all parts of code incorporate ideas with curried functions array
methods classes and more to create code that does more with less while yielding fewer bugs it s
time to write javascript code that s clean and exprssive modern javascript is simpler and more
predictable and readable than ever discover how to write better code with clear examples using
principles that show how updated syntax can make code better with fewer bugs starting from the
ground up learn new syntax or how to reuse older syntax to transform code from clunky bug
susceptible scripts to clear and elegant programs that are easy to read and easy to extend create
a foundation for readable code with simple variable declarations that reduce side effects and
subtle bugs select collections with clear goals instead of defaulting to objects or arrays see
how to simplify iterations from complex loops to single line array methods master techniques for
writing flexible and solid code ranging from high order functions to reusableclasses to patterns
for architecting large applications creating applications that will last while through rounds of
refactoring and changing requirements the best part is there s no need to read this book straight
through jump around and incorporate new functionality at will most importantly understand not
just what the new syntax is but when and how to use it start writing better code from the first
page what you need for the best experience have the latest version of node installed at least
version 7 you can test most examples in the console of chrome or other modern web browser if you
d like to run the tests you ll also need to install the latest version of node package manager
npm self taught engineer morgan j lopes and former teacher and curriculum designer at the iron
yard code school tim whitacre joined other voices to share expertise and experience in this
guidebook for the emerging engineer these two have taught actively hire and are self taught
engineers they believe there is a place for everyone within tech with the right guidance code
school teaches readers an effective mindset and methodology for excelling in tech whether you re
a young bootcamp grad or are transitioning from another field into tech lopes and whitacre have
already walked this path and are ready to share what they know what you ll learn how to overcome
imposter syndromehabits and rituals of a successful engineernetworkinginterview tipsthe paths
available in a coding careerand more meet pippa morgan a small girl with a big imagination and
read her hilarious diary packed with doodle illustrations pippa has a new hobby ghost hunting
luckily the school trip proves the perfect opportunity to hunt some out will ill pippa come face
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to face with a ghost read her super spooky ish diary to find out walking with morgan is a witty
and touching tale of friendship and loyalty or how to get your best life lessons from man s best
friend wouldn t it be nice if life was as simple as a long walk on the beach when your labrador
grants you the privilege of sharing its nose to the ground wisdom on the essence of friendship
the complexity of love the simplicity of loyalty how to deal with loss the importance of
gratitude and square pizza a walk on the beach is no longer just walking the dog it s having a
big chunk of that sweet slice of god s pie called life bon appetit this study re examines morgan
le fay in early medieval and contemporary arthurian sources arguing that she embodies the
concerns of each era even as she defies social and gender expectations hebert uses lefay as a
lens to explore traditional ideas of femininity monstrousness resistance identity and social
expectations for women and men alike morgan drake witnesses a murder in an alleyway he is the
only person who can give evidence in prosecuting the cop responsible for the crime when the fbi
safe house where he s being held is compromised he follows the instructions of his agent in
charge and runs nik valentinov works for sanctuary a foundation that offers witness protection
when fbi security is questionable when morgan s handler sends him to nik for safety neither
morgan nor nik could imagine that two weeks alone in a cabin in the woods could start something
more something way more than just trying to keep morgan alive something that makes their heart
race more than danger love a revealing biography of j p morgan one of the most powerful and
enigmatic financiers in history from bestselling author frederick lewis allen celebrated as a
titan of industry by some and decried as a monopolizing robber baron by others john pierpont
morgan was without a doubt a dominant player in american finance at the turn of the twentieth
century he founded u s steel a conglomeration of leading steel and iron producers which was the
nation s largest coast to coast railroad system and the first company to be worth more than 1
billion morgan was also instrumental in developing the federal reserve after working with
political leaders to prevent a potentially devastating fiscal crisis in 1907 indeed he was a
driving force in the modernization of american business and the effects of his acumen and
foresight continue to resonate today on wall street and beyond additionally known for his
displays of wealth and power morgan was a prominent figure of the new york society scene a member
of the original one percent as well as a notable art connoisseur with a sizable collection now
housed in manhattan s lavish morgan library museum once his own private library in this
meticulously researched and comprehensive biography frederick lewis allen former editor of harper
s magazine and author of only yesterday delves into the life and character of a fascinating
multidimensional man allen also probes the evolution of the business landscape during morgan s
lifetime when giant corporations with unparalleled economies of scale began to absorb and replace
smaller competitors this richly detailed portrait of a man whose name is inseparable from
american finance is essential reading for anyone seeking a deeper understanding of banking and
business history unleash the hidden power of trust and change lives and impact organization with
proven patented techniques in a compelling and reader friendly style stephen m r covey and long
time business partner greg link share enlightening principles from people and organizations that
are achieving unprecedented prosperity from high trust relationships and even more inspiring also
attaining elevated levels of energy and joy with penetrating insights about the world s most
successful leaders and organizations the authors lay out a practical and actionable formula that
makes trust a performance multiplier for leaders teams organizations and even countries they show
why trust is fast becoming the most consequential life and leadership skill of our time a career
critical competency required to navigate and compete in this perilous twenty first century
interdependent global economy covey and link teach how to cut through traditional either or
thinking to extend smart trust enabling you to exercise sound judgment in a low trust world by
minimizing risk and maximizing possibilities publisher description also investigates the problem
of crime prevention in general oct 3 1933 hearing was held in detroit mich oct 23 24 1933
hearings were held in chicago ill aug 14 15 nov 23 24 dec 21 1933 hearings were held in nyc jan
31 1934 hearings were held in washington the instant new york times bestseller a good morning
america book club pick named a best book of the year by npr named a notable book of the year by
the washington post historical fiction at its best a remarkable novel about j p morgan s personal
librarian belle da costa greene the black american woman who was forced to hide her true identity
and pass as white in order to leave a lasting legacy that enriched our nation from new york times
bestselling authors marie benedict and victoria christopher murray in her twenties belle da costa
greene is hired by j p morgan to curate a collection of rare manuscripts books and artwork for
his newly built pierpont morgan library belle becomes a fixture in new york city society and one
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of the most powerful people in the art and book world known for her impeccable taste and shrewd
negotiating for critical works as she helps create a world class collection but belle has a
secret one she must protect at all costs she was born not belle da costa greene but belle marion
greener she is the daughter of richard greener the first black graduate of harvard and a well
known advocate for equality belle s complexion isn t dark because of her alleged portuguese
heritage that lets her pass as white her complexion is dark because she is african american the
personal librarian tells the story of an extraordinary woman famous for her intellect style and
wit and shares the lengths she must go to for the protection of her family and her legacy to
preserve her carefully crafted white identity in the racist world in which she lives the city of
london vol iv a club no more is the fourth and final volume of david kynaston s epic history of
the square mile in the modern era this lively and informative book takes the story from the post
war era when the city was hemmed in by bombsites and austere chancellors through to very recent
developments such as the big bang deregulation of 1986 this is as much a social history as a
financial study with interesting discussions of the changing class and complexion of the city and
with fascinating details on the early computerisation of the big companies as with earlier
volumes kynaston s style is that of an anecdotal storyteller colourful characters dramatic
boardroom struggles and heated exchanges between politicians and bankers dominate the pages no
code required presents the various design system architectures research methodologies and
evaluation strategies that are used by end users programming on the it also presents the tools
that will allow users to participate in the creation of their own comprised of seven parts the
book provides basic information about the field of end user programming part 1 points out that
the firefox browser is one of the differentiating factors considered for end user programming on
the part 2 discusses the automation and customization of the part 3 covers the different
approaches to proposing a specialized platform for creating a new browser part 4 discusses three
systems that focus on the customized tools that will be used by the end users in exploring large
amounts of data on the part 5 explains the role of natural language in the end user programming
systems part 6 provides an overview of the assumptions on the accessibility of the site owners of
the content lastly part 7 offers the idea of the active end user an individual who is seeking new
technologies the first book since 2 0 that covers the latest research development and systems
emerging from hci research labs on end user programming tools featuring contributions from the
creators of adobe s zoetrope and intel s mash maker discussing test results implementation
feedback and ways forward in this booming area from english cricket s embarrassing failure at the
2015 world cup to their heart stopping victory four years later nick hoult and steve james
vividly describe the team s dramatic journey from abject disappointment to finally lifting the
trophy morgan s men reveals how the team became the most aggressive limited overs side in the
world led by their inspirational captain eoin morgan whose vision and determination to succeed
captured the imagination of the nation hoult and james follow england s journey from bangladesh
to barbados from melbourne to manchester to present the inside story of the team s rebirth they
tell us how players dealt with the ben stokes court case the sacking of alex hales for a drugs
ban and reveal the innovative new strategies and tactics that helped them become the best in the
world culminating in a world cup final that was arguably the greatest one day match of all time
not quite twenty years old sarah morgan began her diary in january 1862 nine months after the
start of the civil war she writes of her many brothers the turmoil of the devasted south and
events of the war for the first time the entire diary has been published unabridged software
testing is indispensable and is one of the most discussed topics in software development today
many companies address this issue by assigning a dedicated software testing phase towards the end
of their development cycle however quality cannot be tested into a buggy application early and
continuous unit testing has been shown to be crucial for high quality software and low defect
rates yet current books on testing ignore the developer s point of view and give little guidance
on how to bring the overwhelming amount of testing theory into practice unit testing in java
represents a practical introduction to unit testing for software developers it introduces the
basic test first approach and then discusses a large number of special issues and problem cases
the book instructs developers through each step and motivates them to explore further shows how
the discovery and avoidance of software errors is a demanding and creative activity in its own
right and can build confidence early in a project demonstrates how automated tests can detect the
unwanted effects of small changes in code within the entire system discusses how testing works
with persistency concurrency distribution and web applications includes a discussion of testing
with c and smalltalk graphs naturally represent information ranging from links between web pages
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to communication in email networks to connections between neurons in our brains these graphs
often span billions of nodes and interactions between them within this deluge of interconnected
data how can we find the most important structures and summarize them how can we efficiently
visualize them how can we detect anomalies that indicate critical events such as an attack on a
computer system disease formation in the human brain or the fall of a company this book presents
scalable principled discovery algorithms that combine globality with locality to make sense of
one or more graphs in addition to fast algorithmic methodologies we also contribute graph
theoretical ideas and models and real world applications in two main areas individual graph
mining we show how to interpretably summarize a single graph by identifying its important graph
structures we complement summarization with inference which leverages information about few
entities obtained via summarization or other methods and the network structure to efficiently and
effectively learn information about the unknown entities collective graph mining we extend the
idea of individual graph summarization to time evolving graphs and show how to scalably discover
temporal patterns apart from summarization we claim that graph similarity is often the underlying
problem in a host of applications where multiple graphs occur e g temporal anomaly detection
discovery of behavioral patterns and we present principled scalable algorithms for aligning
networks and measuring their similarity the methods that we present in this book leverage
techniques from diverse areas such as matrix algebra graph theory optimization information theory
machine learning finance and social science to solve real world problems we present applications
of our exploration algorithms to massive datasets including a graph of 6 6 billion edges a
twitter graph of 1 8 billion edges brain graphs with up to 90 million edges collaboration peer to
peer networks browser logs all spanning millions of users and interactions der ferretti bietet
mehr als eine Übersetzungshilfe für deutsche und englische fachbegriffe 92 000 stichwörter mit
kurzdefinitionen und synonymen machen diese aktuelle teilausgabe des erfolgreichen wörterbuch der
elektronik datentechnik und telekommunikation zum einzigartig umfassenden nachschlagewerk der
gesamten informatik die 44 000 deutschen und 48 000 englischen einträge decken zusätzlich die
hauptbegriffe der angrenzenden fachgebiete und des allgemeinen sprachgebrauchs ab zu insgesamt 94
fachgebieten lassen sich alle datentechnischen fragen schnell und kompetent lösen ein schier
unerschöpflicher fundus für jeden der hier nachschlägt on a hot summer afternoon in 1972 three
teenagers drove into an unfamiliar neighborhood and six lives were altered forever thirty five
years later one survivor of that day reaches out to another opening a door that could lead to
salvation but another survivor is now out of prison looking for reparation in any form he can
find it the turnaround takes us on a journey from the rock and soul streets of the 70s to the
changing neighborhoods of d c today from the diners and auto garages of the city to the inside of
walter reed army medical hospital where wounded men and women have returned to the world in a
time of war a novel of fathers and sons wives and husbands loss victory and violent redemption
the turnaround is another compelling highly charged novel from george pelecanos the best crime
novelist in america oregonian a fast paced thorough programming introduction that will have you
writing your own software and web applications in no time like python crash course this hands on
guide is a must have for anyone who wants to learn how to code from the ground up this time using
the popular javascript programming language learn javascript fast javascript crash course is a
fun filled fast paced introduction to programming with javascript dive right in and you ll be
writing code solving problems and building working web applications and games in no time you ll
start by learning fundamental programming concepts such as variables arrays objects functions
conditionals loops classes and more aided by engaging examples and hands on exercises you ll
build on this foundation and combine javascript with html and css to create interactive web
applications that you can run right away then you ll put your new skills into play with three
substantial projects a pong style game with a virtual opponent an app that generates electronic
music and a platform for visualizing data fetched from an api along the way you ll learn how to
update web pages in real time by manipulating the document object model trigger functions in
response to events like key presses and mouse clicks generate graphics and animations with
javascript and html s canvas element visualize data with the d3 js library and scalable vector
graphics svg make electronic music with tone js and the audio api if you ve been thinking about
digging into programming javascript crash course will get you writing real programs fast why wait
any longer jump on your magic carpet and ride
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on may 19 1933 president franklin d roosevelt announced the appointment of arthur morgan 1879
1975 a water control engineer and college president from ohio as the chairman of the newly
created tennessee valley authority tva with the eyes of the nation focused on the reform and
recovery promised by the new deal morgan remained in the national spotlight for much of the 1930s
in this thoughtful biography aaron d purcell re assesses morgan s long life and career and
provides the first detailed account of his post tva activities as purcell demonstrates morgan
embraced an alternative types of progressive era reform that was rooted in nineteenth century
socialism an overlooked strain in american political thought purcell pinpoints morgan s reading
of edward bellamy s looking backward while a teenager as a watershed moment in the development of
his vision for building modern american society he recounts morgan s early successes as an
engineer budding progressive leader and educational reformer his presidency of antioch college
and his revolutionary but contentious tenure at the tva after his dismissal from the tva morgan
eventually published over a dozen books including a biography of bellamy while supporting
community building efforts across the globe morgan retained many of his late nineteenth century
beliefs including eugenics as part of his societal vision his authoritarian administrative style
and moral rigidity limited his ability of attract large numbers to his community based vision by
presenting morgan s life and career within the context of the larger social and cultural events
of his day this revealing biographical study offers new insight into the achievements and
motivations of an important but historically neglected american reformer book jacket
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the best modern javascript is simple readable and predictable learn to write modern javascript
not by memorizing a list of new syntax but with practical examples of how syntax changes can make
code more expressive starting from variable declarations that communicate intention clearly see
how modern principles can improve all parts of code incorporate ideas with curried functions
array methods classes and more to create code that does more with less while yielding fewer bugs
it s time to write javascript code that s clean and exprssive modern javascript is simpler and
more predictable and readable than ever discover how to write better code with clear examples
using principles that show how updated syntax can make code better with fewer bugs starting from
the ground up learn new syntax or how to reuse older syntax to transform code from clunky bug
susceptible scripts to clear and elegant programs that are easy to read and easy to extend create
a foundation for readable code with simple variable declarations that reduce side effects and
subtle bugs select collections with clear goals instead of defaulting to objects or arrays see
how to simplify iterations from complex loops to single line array methods master techniques for
writing flexible and solid code ranging from high order functions to reusableclasses to patterns
for architecting large applications creating applications that will last while through rounds of
refactoring and changing requirements the best part is there s no need to read this book straight
through jump around and incorporate new functionality at will most importantly understand not
just what the new syntax is but when and how to use it start writing better code from the first
page what you need for the best experience have the latest version of node installed at least
version 7 you can test most examples in the console of chrome or other modern web browser if you
d like to run the tests you ll also need to install the latest version of node package manager
npm
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self taught engineer morgan j lopes and former teacher and curriculum designer at the iron yard
code school tim whitacre joined other voices to share expertise and experience in this guidebook
for the emerging engineer these two have taught actively hire and are self taught engineers they



believe there is a place for everyone within tech with the right guidance code school teaches
readers an effective mindset and methodology for excelling in tech whether you re a young
bootcamp grad or are transitioning from another field into tech lopes and whitacre have already
walked this path and are ready to share what they know what you ll learn how to overcome imposter
syndromehabits and rituals of a successful engineernetworkinginterview tipsthe paths available in
a coding careerand more

Simplifying JavaScript
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meet pippa morgan a small girl with a big imagination and read her hilarious diary packed with
doodle illustrations pippa has a new hobby ghost hunting luckily the school trip proves the
perfect opportunity to hunt some out will ill pippa come face to face with a ghost read her super
spooky ish diary to find out
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walking with morgan is a witty and touching tale of friendship and loyalty or how to get your
best life lessons from man s best friend wouldn t it be nice if life was as simple as a long walk
on the beach when your labrador grants you the privilege of sharing its nose to the ground wisdom
on the essence of friendship the complexity of love the simplicity of loyalty how to deal with
loss the importance of gratitude and square pizza a walk on the beach is no longer just walking
the dog it s having a big chunk of that sweet slice of god s pie called life bon appetit
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this study re examines morgan le fay in early medieval and contemporary arthurian sources arguing
that she embodies the concerns of each era even as she defies social and gender expectations
hebert uses lefay as a lens to explore traditional ideas of femininity monstrousness resistance
identity and social expectations for women and men alike
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morgan drake witnesses a murder in an alleyway he is the only person who can give evidence in
prosecuting the cop responsible for the crime when the fbi safe house where he s being held is
compromised he follows the instructions of his agent in charge and runs nik valentinov works for
sanctuary a foundation that offers witness protection when fbi security is questionable when
morgan s handler sends him to nik for safety neither morgan nor nik could imagine that two weeks
alone in a cabin in the woods could start something more something way more than just trying to
keep morgan alive something that makes their heart race more than danger love

Pippa Morgan's Diary 3: Isle of Fright
2015-08-06

a revealing biography of j p morgan one of the most powerful and enigmatic financiers in history
from bestselling author frederick lewis allen celebrated as a titan of industry by some and
decried as a monopolizing robber baron by others john pierpont morgan was without a doubt a
dominant player in american finance at the turn of the twentieth century he founded u s steel a
conglomeration of leading steel and iron producers which was the nation s largest coast to coast
railroad system and the first company to be worth more than 1 billion morgan was also



instrumental in developing the federal reserve after working with political leaders to prevent a
potentially devastating fiscal crisis in 1907 indeed he was a driving force in the modernization
of american business and the effects of his acumen and foresight continue to resonate today on
wall street and beyond additionally known for his displays of wealth and power morgan was a
prominent figure of the new york society scene a member of the original one percent as well as a
notable art connoisseur with a sizable collection now housed in manhattan s lavish morgan library
museum once his own private library in this meticulously researched and comprehensive biography
frederick lewis allen former editor of harper s magazine and author of only yesterday delves into
the life and character of a fascinating multidimensional man allen also probes the evolution of
the business landscape during morgan s lifetime when giant corporations with unparalleled
economies of scale began to absorb and replace smaller competitors this richly detailed portrait
of a man whose name is inseparable from american finance is essential reading for anyone seeking
a deeper understanding of banking and business history
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unleash the hidden power of trust and change lives and impact organization with proven patented
techniques in a compelling and reader friendly style stephen m r covey and long time business
partner greg link share enlightening principles from people and organizations that are achieving
unprecedented prosperity from high trust relationships and even more inspiring also attaining
elevated levels of energy and joy with penetrating insights about the world s most successful
leaders and organizations the authors lay out a practical and actionable formula that makes trust
a performance multiplier for leaders teams organizations and even countries they show why trust
is fast becoming the most consequential life and leadership skill of our time a career critical
competency required to navigate and compete in this perilous twenty first century interdependent
global economy covey and link teach how to cut through traditional either or thinking to extend
smart trust enabling you to exercise sound judgment in a low trust world by minimizing risk and
maximizing possibilities publisher description

Walking with Morgan
2009-10

also investigates the problem of crime prevention in general oct 3 1933 hearing was held in
detroit mich oct 23 24 1933 hearings were held in chicago ill aug 14 15 nov 23 24 dec 21 1933
hearings were held in nyc jan 31 1934 hearings were held in washington

Morgan le Fay, Shapeshifter
2013-03-12

the instant new york times bestseller a good morning america book club pick named a best book of
the year by npr named a notable book of the year by the washington post historical fiction at its
best a remarkable novel about j p morgan s personal librarian belle da costa greene the black
american woman who was forced to hide her true identity and pass as white in order to leave a
lasting legacy that enriched our nation from new york times bestselling authors marie benedict
and victoria christopher murray in her twenties belle da costa greene is hired by j p morgan to
curate a collection of rare manuscripts books and artwork for his newly built pierpont morgan
library belle becomes a fixture in new york city society and one of the most powerful people in
the art and book world known for her impeccable taste and shrewd negotiating for critical works
as she helps create a world class collection but belle has a secret one she must protect at all
costs she was born not belle da costa greene but belle marion greener she is the daughter of
richard greener the first black graduate of harvard and a well known advocate for equality belle
s complexion isn t dark because of her alleged portuguese heritage that lets her pass as white
her complexion is dark because she is african american the personal librarian tells the story of
an extraordinary woman famous for her intellect style and wit and shares the lengths she must go



to for the protection of her family and her legacy to preserve her carefully crafted white
identity in the racist world in which she lives
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the city of london vol iv a club no more is the fourth and final volume of david kynaston s epic
history of the square mile in the modern era this lively and informative book takes the story
from the post war era when the city was hemmed in by bombsites and austere chancellors through to
very recent developments such as the big bang deregulation of 1986 this is as much a social
history as a financial study with interesting discussions of the changing class and complexion of
the city and with fascinating details on the early computerisation of the big companies as with
earlier volumes kynaston s style is that of an anecdotal storyteller colourful characters
dramatic boardroom struggles and heated exchanges between politicians and bankers dominate the
pages
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no code required presents the various design system architectures research methodologies and
evaluation strategies that are used by end users programming on the it also presents the tools
that will allow users to participate in the creation of their own comprised of seven parts the
book provides basic information about the field of end user programming part 1 points out that
the firefox browser is one of the differentiating factors considered for end user programming on
the part 2 discusses the automation and customization of the part 3 covers the different
approaches to proposing a specialized platform for creating a new browser part 4 discusses three
systems that focus on the customized tools that will be used by the end users in exploring large
amounts of data on the part 5 explains the role of natural language in the end user programming
systems part 6 provides an overview of the assumptions on the accessibility of the site owners of
the content lastly part 7 offers the idea of the active end user an individual who is seeking new
technologies the first book since 2 0 that covers the latest research development and systems
emerging from hci research labs on end user programming tools featuring contributions from the
creators of adobe s zoetrope and intel s mash maker discussing test results implementation
feedback and ways forward in this booming area

Guarding Morgan
2011-10-15

from english cricket s embarrassing failure at the 2015 world cup to their heart stopping victory
four years later nick hoult and steve james vividly describe the team s dramatic journey from
abject disappointment to finally lifting the trophy morgan s men reveals how the team became the
most aggressive limited overs side in the world led by their inspirational captain eoin morgan
whose vision and determination to succeed captured the imagination of the nation hoult and james
follow england s journey from bangladesh to barbados from melbourne to manchester to present the
inside story of the team s rebirth they tell us how players dealt with the ben stokes court case
the sacking of alex hales for a drugs ban and reveal the innovative new strategies and tactics
that helped them become the best in the world culminating in a world cup final that was arguably
the greatest one day match of all time

The Great Pierpont Morgan
2016-07-05

not quite twenty years old sarah morgan began her diary in january 1862 nine months after the



start of the civil war she writes of her many brothers the turmoil of the devasted south and
events of the war for the first time the entire diary has been published unabridged

Smart Trust
2012

software testing is indispensable and is one of the most discussed topics in software development
today many companies address this issue by assigning a dedicated software testing phase towards
the end of their development cycle however quality cannot be tested into a buggy application
early and continuous unit testing has been shown to be crucial for high quality software and low
defect rates yet current books on testing ignore the developer s point of view and give little
guidance on how to bring the overwhelming amount of testing theory into practice unit testing in
java represents a practical introduction to unit testing for software developers it introduces
the basic test first approach and then discusses a large number of special issues and problem
cases the book instructs developers through each step and motivates them to explore further shows
how the discovery and avoidance of software errors is a demanding and creative activity in its
own right and can build confidence early in a project demonstrates how automated tests can detect
the unwanted effects of small changes in code within the entire system discusses how testing
works with persistency concurrency distribution and web applications includes a discussion of
testing with c and smalltalk

Investigation of So-called "rackets".
1933

graphs naturally represent information ranging from links between web pages to communication in
email networks to connections between neurons in our brains these graphs often span billions of
nodes and interactions between them within this deluge of interconnected data how can we find the
most important structures and summarize them how can we efficiently visualize them how can we
detect anomalies that indicate critical events such as an attack on a computer system disease
formation in the human brain or the fall of a company this book presents scalable principled
discovery algorithms that combine globality with locality to make sense of one or more graphs in
addition to fast algorithmic methodologies we also contribute graph theoretical ideas and models
and real world applications in two main areas individual graph mining we show how to
interpretably summarize a single graph by identifying its important graph structures we
complement summarization with inference which leverages information about few entities obtained
via summarization or other methods and the network structure to efficiently and effectively learn
information about the unknown entities collective graph mining we extend the idea of individual
graph summarization to time evolving graphs and show how to scalably discover temporal patterns
apart from summarization we claim that graph similarity is often the underlying problem in a host
of applications where multiple graphs occur e g temporal anomaly detection discovery of
behavioral patterns and we present principled scalable algorithms for aligning networks and
measuring their similarity the methods that we present in this book leverage techniques from
diverse areas such as matrix algebra graph theory optimization information theory machine
learning finance and social science to solve real world problems we present applications of our
exploration algorithms to massive datasets including a graph of 6 6 billion edges a twitter graph
of 1 8 billion edges brain graphs with up to 90 million edges collaboration peer to peer networks
browser logs all spanning millions of users and interactions
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der ferretti bietet mehr als eine Übersetzungshilfe für deutsche und englische fachbegriffe 92
000 stichwörter mit kurzdefinitionen und synonymen machen diese aktuelle teilausgabe des
erfolgreichen wörterbuch der elektronik datentechnik und telekommunikation zum einzigartig



umfassenden nachschlagewerk der gesamten informatik die 44 000 deutschen und 48 000 englischen
einträge decken zusätzlich die hauptbegriffe der angrenzenden fachgebiete und des allgemeinen
sprachgebrauchs ab zu insgesamt 94 fachgebieten lassen sich alle datentechnischen fragen schnell
und kompetent lösen ein schier unerschöpflicher fundus für jeden der hier nachschlägt

The Personal Librarian
2021-06-29

on a hot summer afternoon in 1972 three teenagers drove into an unfamiliar neighborhood and six
lives were altered forever thirty five years later one survivor of that day reaches out to
another opening a door that could lead to salvation but another survivor is now out of prison
looking for reparation in any form he can find it the turnaround takes us on a journey from the
rock and soul streets of the 70s to the changing neighborhoods of d c today from the diners and
auto garages of the city to the inside of walter reed army medical hospital where wounded men and
women have returned to the world in a time of war a novel of fathers and sons wives and husbands
loss victory and violent redemption the turnaround is another compelling highly charged novel
from george pelecanos the best crime novelist in america oregonian
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a fast paced thorough programming introduction that will have you writing your own software and
web applications in no time like python crash course this hands on guide is a must have for
anyone who wants to learn how to code from the ground up this time using the popular javascript
programming language learn javascript fast javascript crash course is a fun filled fast paced
introduction to programming with javascript dive right in and you ll be writing code solving
problems and building working web applications and games in no time you ll start by learning
fundamental programming concepts such as variables arrays objects functions conditionals loops
classes and more aided by engaging examples and hands on exercises you ll build on this
foundation and combine javascript with html and css to create interactive web applications that
you can run right away then you ll put your new skills into play with three substantial projects
a pong style game with a virtual opponent an app that generates electronic music and a platform
for visualizing data fetched from an api along the way you ll learn how to update web pages in
real time by manipulating the document object model trigger functions in response to events like
key presses and mouse clicks generate graphics and animations with javascript and html s canvas
element visualize data with the d3 js library and scalable vector graphics svg make electronic
music with tone js and the audio api if you ve been thinking about digging into programming
javascript crash course will get you writing real programs fast why wait any longer jump on your
magic carpet and ride
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